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June, 2014 
 
 
Dear CertainTeed Siding Products Group Customer: 
 
Thank you for your support during the first half of 2014. We greatly appreciate the feedback you have provided to 
us which always plays a significant role in our development process. 
 
To ensure that we continue to offer the most comprehensive and market responsive product line possible, we 
continually examine our offering. Based on voice of customer feedback and market conditions, we make 
necessary modifications that will strengthen our portfolio of products. Below is the list of products that will be 
discontinued for 2015. 
 
Vinyl Siding 

• Arbor Blend color for CedarBoards
™

 panels & accessories  
o D6 (5813457) and S7 (5810657) profiles 
o 1-1/4” Outside corner (5141257) 
o 1-1/4” Inside corner (5144657) 
o Finish Board (5581557) 
o 1-1/4” J-channel (5030157) 

Note: Arbor Blend is only being discontinued for CedarBoards but will remain available for other brands 
  

• CertaWrap
™

 Weather Resistant Barrier in 10’ roll sizes only 
o 10’ x 100’ (6923415) 
o 10’ x 150’ (6923515) 

Note: 3’, 4.5’ & 9’ roll sizes will continue to be available 
 
Manufacturing of discontinued products will cease at year end.  Residual inventories will be maintained through 
first quarter of 2015 so you can complete and convert projects in progress.  
 
Decking, Railing & Fence 

• Panorama
®
 with Colonial Balusters – both White and Almond colors 

o White color available through year end (residual inventories will be maintained while supplies last 
through first quarter 2015) 

o Almond color discontinuation effective immediately 
 

We understand the complications created by product and color discontinuations and have made every effort to 
keep these to a minimum, in addition to giving you advanced notice. We are already working on exciting new 
changes for next year which we look forward to sharing with you during planning sessions towards the end of the 
year. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support of CertainTeed Siding. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Deane C. Smith 
Vice President, Sales 


